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Comment Attachments

Dear City Council, I am emailing you to voice 

concern about Salt Lake City's current Foothills 

Trails System Plan. I am against the creation of 

new trails in the Foothills area around Salt Lake 

City. Instead, I hope SLC will conduct a thorough 

inventory of existing trails in these areas. 

Growing up in Salt Lake, I spent many hours 

exploring the many trails crisscrossing the 

Foothills. Today, these trails are still in place. I 

believe the Plan should be to improve and 

maintain existing trails rather than adding even 

more to this highly-trafficked area. As an avid 

hiker and trained ecologist, I despise the new 

trail system for many reasons, not least of which 

because they often run alongside pre-existing 

trails. I hope you will do the right thing and not 

allow further damage to our beloved Foothills. 

Thank you. Sincerely, Maria Goller Ph.D. Ecology 

& Animal Behavior

please conduct a full evaluation and 

environmental impact study on the new 

construction of trails in city creek canyon and 

above the avenues. thank you. peter choles


